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Tues 15th July  Year 6 Production matinee 1.30-3.00pm 

    Year 6 Production evening 6.00-7.30pm 

Wed 16th July  End of year mass 9.15-10.15am 

    Year 6 ‘Reflection time’ at St Patrick’s church 

    2.00-3.00pm 

Thurs 17th July  Year 6 Graduation 9.0—10.00am 

    Nursery graduation  2.15-2.45am 

    Year 6 party 1.15-3.15pm 

Fri 18th July   Pupil of the Year awards 9.00-10.00am 

    School closes for Summer hols 

Tues 2nd Sept  School reopens 8.35am 

School closes next Friday 18th July for the 

Summer holidays and will reopen to the 

children on  Tuesday 2nd September at 

8.35am. 

The children will be finishing next Friday 

at the following times:- 

 

EYFS—1.20pm 

Years 1&2—1.25pm 

All of KS2—1.30pm 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I would like to remind all families of the importance of staying close 
to your children, especially during drop-off and pick-up times. Please 
ensure that you accompany your child to and from the school gate 
where possible, and remain alert to their whereabouts. 

 

We also understand that some of our older children are beginning to 
walk home independently as they prepare for high school. It is        
important that they are aware of how to keep themselves safe and   
understand the importance of not speaking to people they do not 
know. 

 

Please take some time to speak with your child about these important  
safety messages. Your support in reinforcing them at home helps us 
to   ensure the wellbeing of all our pupils. 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Bates  


